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Comments: Mid-Swan Project

 

Dear Sir/Madam,

 

We most definitely need restoration but that would mean removing logging roads. What is proposed currently is a

scam with Orwellian 1984 language. Going forward with this scam means removal of habitat that animals like

lynx need. It is an insult to our legacy, and &amp;quot;America the Beautiful&amp;quot;, and our future. Stop,

just stop.

 

Sincerely


